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SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE PRC TO CONVENE AN OFFICIAL 
MEETING BETWEEN THE PRBoA AND THE PROFESSIONAL 
REGULATORY BOARD OF CIVIL ENGINEERING (PRBoCE) ON 
THE MATTER OF THE SIGNATORY TO ARCHITECTURAL DOCUMENTS   

REFERENCE : Official PRBoA Position Paper received at PRC and the 10 

May 2007 Meeting of the PRC Chairperson and the PRBoA  

Madam Chair, 

Warm Greetings! 

The Professional Regulatory Board of Architecture (PRBoA) 
requests the conduct of an official PRC meeting with the PRBoCE to 

ascertain the PRBoCE’s official stand on the matter of civil 

engineers (CEs) preparing, signing and sealing architectural 
documents. The PRBoA believes that such a practice by 

registered/licensed CEs constitutes a major violation of RA 9266 

(The Architecture Act of 2004).  

The PRBoA trusts that the PRC shall oversee the conduct of the 

said meeting, which could be held sometime early to mid-June 2007 to 

enable the 2 PRBs to prepare fully. The results of the said meeting 

shall guide the PRBoA in its future actions geared towards the full 

implementation and enforcement of RA 9266, its IRR and derivative 

regulations.    

 The PRBoA trusts that the Commission shall be able to convince 

the PRBoCE to meet the PRBoA soonest to try to settle issues within 

PRC confines and to help attain a certain measure of industrial 

peace within the regulated professional community. Thank You. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

For the PRBoA 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Armando N. ALLÍ 
Chairman, PRBoA 
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